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CLUB EXCELENCE AWARDS, 2012-13

As IPDG, I've had the honor of endorsing 14 Lions Clubs from District 27-D1 for this
recognition. It appears for the applications received that they have qualified for this
prestigious award.

By contract only 1 District Club received the Club Excellence Award for 2011-12 so |
made it a goal of mine to increase that number. [ was partly that the Club President
and Secretaries needed to be informed and partly that they needed to be motivated.

The awards should be presented by DG Bob with possible assistance of his VDGs.
Respectfully Submitted,

IPDG Daryl Porter



